
 

  

 Basket Bingo will be held on Saturday, December 2nd.  Doors open @ 1 p.m. Bingo 
begins @ 2 p.m.  Tickets are limited. 
 

 The homeroom who presents the most gifts in their baskets for the bingo will be 
presented with a dress down and 100 PRIDE Points!  Let’s do our best to support this 
great Fund Raiser! 
 

 Failure Notices will be sent home on December 14th.  Also, stay tuned to PowerSchool 
for your child’s grades. 

 
 

 Our choirs, hand bell choir, and instrumentalists are preparing for the Holiday Concert.  
It will take place on Wednesday, December 13th @ 7 p.m. @ the 9th Street site.  
 

 There will be a Professional Development Day for all CCCS Staff members on December 
8th.  There will be no school for students. 
 

 Our regular PRIDE Dress Down Day will be held on December 21st.  Cost is $1.00. 
 

 The Foundations Program will be performing in a show called, “The Big Chill” on 
December 20th  for their parents in the after school program, and for the children at the 
9th Street building on December 21st.   

 

 There will be Penguin Patch Stores at both sites on December 19th for the children to 
have the opportunity to do some holiday shopping.  More information will be 
forthcoming from the PAC Board. 
 

 Winter Break starts on December 22nd and classes resume on January 3rd, 2018.  
 

 Happy Holidays to all!  Be careful and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 

 


